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IDFA EXPRESS
International Dance & Fitness Academy Newsletter

IDFA on the Go 

Holiday Break 

For instant access to class schedules, announcements
and more download the Wix app and join IDFA 

code: KG3HAD
In person classes will continue and we will be offering
virtual classes for anyone who isn't ready for in person

classes.  More information for virtual classes will be
available on our website and Facebook

We are very excited to have you as a part of our dance family.
The IDFA Express is our newsletter created for important information to help you stay on top of

important dates, times and the latest news!
This information will be posted on our website and Facebook as well.

No classes Tues, Dec 22 - Sat, Jan 2
Classes resume Mon, Jan 4, 2021

Weather Conditions 
Please check studio Facebook page for

cancellations due to inclement weather or
call the studio.



I D F A  E X P R E S S

Reminders
Parents please put your dancer's names in all dance shoes, dance

bags and label water bottles.  All their belongings will go into a basket 
 for safe keeping and precautions.  Each basket will be sanitized after

each use for the next group of dancers.
All dancers will exit through the back door which leads directly into
the parking lot. Parents you have been doing a great job of being

there to receive your child after classes, so that the instructors can get
back inside to sanitize and get the next class started.

It is important dancers are on time to class. Please inform us if a
student will be late. 

IDFA Merchandise
IDFA face masks will be for sale beginning 12/9 

$10 kids
$10 adults

cash or check  
styles available: 

1. red letters no rhinestones
2. white letters no rhinestones
3. red letters w/ rhinestones

4. white letters w/ rhinestones
**order forms will be available at front desk

Special Events
Get Festive

Mon, Dec 14 - Sat, Dec 19
Students may wear something festive and fun for the holiday season to

class
Jingle Jam Sunday

Sun, Dec 20 
Get in that extra dance fitness session before the holiday break

10 am Barre w/ Michelle
11 am TNT w/ Michelle 



I D F A  E X P R E S S

Thank you to all of our dance fitness instructors and participants of the first Turkey Burn, our
Thanksgiving Break dance fitness program!  

Ms. Leslie and Ms. Karma thank you for all of your behind the scenes work.  To my teaching staff; Ms.
Michelle, Ms Byanka, Mr. Joey, Ms. Karen, Ms. Julia and Ms. Christine, thank you for continuing to educate

our students with passion and enthusiasm for the art of dance.   
Let's keep them on the dance floor! 

- Ms, Tracee (Founder & Director)

Covid Procedures
Thank you Parents & Students for following our Covid

Procedures.  We will continue to keep them in place for
everyone's safety. 

According to the CDC, dance is considered a rigorous
activity, so masks are not required for students to dance,
they will need to enter and move about the studio with a

mask on.
 

All dance classes for children and adults you must call the
studio if you are going to be absent from class.  This does

not apply to dance fitness classes.  Please address all
questions and concerns by calling (860) 910-2584.  You will

receive a call as soon as possible within 24 hours.  

Communication

Round Of Applause


